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Docket No. 40-8576

Edlow International Company
ATTN: Diane Wright Harmon

Vice President
1100 17th Street, N.W.
Suite 404
Washington, D.C. 20036

Gentlemen:

Subject: License No. SUC-1287

This refers to your letter dated April 30, 1980, in response to our letter dated
December 4, 1979.

Thank you for confirming our understanding regarding radiation surveys, training
of contractor personnel and audits of contractor activities. These actior.s will
be examined during a subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Hilbert W. Crocker, Acting Chief
Materials Radiological Protection
Section
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